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From: David Darby , / Ol

To: Pam Grubaugh-Littig a/007 [O /‘3%\/‘
Date: 1/2/2008 11:19 AM

Subject: Re: Fwd: Horse Canyon Mine Status

I have no problem letting the permit expire. UtahAmerican sealed the decant to the sedimentation pond so no point source
discharges will take place. The sediment pond structure was donated to the College of Eastern Utah and will be under their
control. My Phase III review on Aprif 10, 2006 recommended the permit be released.

>>> Pam Grubaugh-Littig 1/2/2008 10:07 AM >>>
What do you both think about letting it expire?




